
Dear Esteemed Customers and Supporters,

It is with immense pride and a profound sense of 
accomplishment that we announce the retirement of 
Pgeon Express. This project has been the bedrock of 
our commitment to delivering unparalleled 
convenience at the best value over the past seven 
years.

Pgeon Express was conceived to revolutionize the 
delivery landscape, and today, we can declare with 
great satisfaction that it has more than fulfilled its 
purpose. It has been a beacon of innovation, 
seamlessly connecting people and parcels while 
offering an unbeatable combination of speed and 
cost-effectiveness.

As Pgeon Express gracefully retires, our commitment 
to pushing the boundaries of innovation and 
delivering exceptional solutions remains unwavering 
whereby we will continue to evolve through our core 
business, EasyParcel.

Pgeon will cease operations on 31st December 2023, 
with our last parcel collection to take place on 30th 
November 2023.

During this transition period, we would like to assure 
our customers and stakeholders that it is business as 
usual and that your parcels will be collected and 
delivered with the utmost care and dedication. Our 
Pgeon colleagues have also been properly briefed and 
will be compensated equally according to their 
contribution to this journey.

To our cherished customers, thank you for entrusting 
us with your deliveries.
To our exceptional team, thank you for your 
unwavering dedication.
To our valued partners and stakeholders, thank you 
for your collaborative spirit.

We are profoundly grateful for the incredible journey 
we’ve had with Pgeon Express and the positive impact 
it has been has had on countless lives and businesses.

Here’s to celebrating seven years of achievement and 
to the exciting possibilities that lie ahead.

CEO of Pgeon Express
and EasyParcel

With pride and gratitude,

Celebrating Seven Years of Success:
Pgeon Express Retires With Pride


